[bookmark: _GoBack]The Tate County School District, in accordance with Section 31-7-13 of the Mississippi Code, annotated, is now soliciting bid proposals for the following items:


Bid proposals will be received for:
2018-2019 E-Rate Computer Network Wireless System 


The Tate County School District reserves the right to refuse any and all bids.  Sealed bids must be received by 12:00 p.m., Tuesday, Dec 19th, 2017. Bids will be opened at 1:30 p.m. on the same day.  No bids will be opened if they are received late.  Bid specifications will be available upon request.  All bids may be mailed or delivered to:


Tate County School District
Attn:  Rogers Smith, Technology Director
574 Parkway Street
Coldwater, MS  38618

